CENTRAL FLORIDA EXPRESSWAY AUTHORITY

MEMORANDUM
TO: CFX Board Members
FROM: Robert Johnson

Manager of Pro ure‘m
DATE: March 29, 2016
SUBJECT:  Authorization to Advertise for Construction Bids

CFX Headquarters Parking Lot Lighting & Resurfacing
Project 599-411, Contract No. 001197

Board authorization is requested to advertise for construction bids for the CFX Headquarters

Parking Lot Lighting and Resurfacing. Work to be performed will include the enhancement of
the parking lot lighting as recommended by the recently completed security audit as well as the
resurfacing and restriping of the entire lot to prolong the serviceable life of the existing asphalt.

This project is part of the current Five-Year Work Plan.

Reviewed by:

Glenn Pressimone, PE
irector of Engineering
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